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MEMORANDUM 

 
Date: August 5, 2021 
 
To: Planning Commission 
 
From:  Adam Weinstein, AICP, Planning and Building Director 
  Jeremy McMahan, Deputy Planning and Building Director  
     
Subject: Lake Washington School District Overview 
 
Recommendation 
 
Receive an overview of the Lake Washington School District from Superintendent Dr. Jon 
Holmen and his team of professionals.  
 
Background 
 
As the Planning Commission has worked on plans and regulations in recent years, it has 
become more common for the community to express concerns about school capacity 
related to growth in the City and region. Commissioner John Tymczyszyn reached out to 
the Lake Washington School District to learn more about their planning efforts and invited 
them to attend a Planning Commission meeting. The District has graciously agreed to 
attend the August 12 Planning Commission meeting to present information about the how 
schools are planned and funded, challenges in adding school capacity, and way to better 
collaborate with partner cities to address those challenges. 
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